## Newsletter 9th May 2025 Class 3

This week we have packed lots in to the four days we have been in school. The children have been very settled considering there has been lots of change and not full weeks since coming back from the Easter holidays.

The children have been working on counting in 2's in our Numeracy session and had to complete a worksheet to show what they know. They learned a new song to help them to count in 2's while they did the actions to the dance.

Some children have been working on recognising 4 & 5 and they too worked very hard with a practical activity where they had to count accurately on the picture card and then put it in a specific place.



In topic we have started our new topic of 'Going Places'. This week we were thinking about how to stay safe when there is traffic on the roads. The children made a hat with a picture of their favourite mode of transport drawn on to it and they used the laminated 'stop' and 'go' symbols and experienced this in the grass area. They had to listen to instructions and then decide if they were to stop or

go.











The children also enjoyed playing in our outside area with the fishing rods catching magnetic fish and mixing concoctions in the mud kitchen and making sand castles in the sand pit







Every Thursday the children love it when Ms Powell is in class and they do lots of work with the computers and Ipads or Beebots. They have been learning some lovely songs in music too.